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Consulate General of Nepal
Chengdu People's Republic of China

Notice

”

On the auspicidus occasion of Chinese New Year (Spring Festival), the
Consulate General of Nepal in Chengdu conveys its best wishes to
everyone. : '

Kindly note that the Consulate General will remain closed from Wednesday,
29-31 January 2025 (Wednesday-Friday) and will remain open on 2™
February 2025 (Sunday).

1o
BHPENE (FD) 2R RARERBEAFREARKAR
PR

WER, AEERAT05E18298 (BS) E18318 (B
) MR #F202562828 (BR) ERFR.

Consulate General of Nepal
Chengdu
27 January 2025




